ST PAUL LUTHERAN SCHOOL PTL
October 2, 2013 Minutes

Members of PTL met at the school on Wednesday, October 2nd, 6:00 pm at the school. Meeting
opened in prayer by President, Melissa Siegel. Minutes from the September meeting were reviewed
with no changes made. Anna reported checking account balance of $7,760.69. Money in the Helen
Heimsoth fund was transferred to checking and closed out . $17,549.91 is in the money market account.

Mr. Ehrich reported a smartboard was placed in Mrs. Ehrich’s room and a tablet in Mrs.
Verhague's. Miranda is to contact Janice Gerken regarding Mrs. Hagston’s smartboard paperwork.

Melissa reported Red Ribbon week plans, which is October 21-25. Rita Sidebottom from MCR1 is
to come speek. Mrs. Vaughan is to contact and set up date.

Due to Parent-Teacher conference on October 25, Melissa asked that Halloween party be
moved to November 1*" as Mrs. Hagston needs her room. Debbie made motion to do so, Julie seconded;
motion carried. Melissa will ask Vicar to judge. The committee will meet October 9", 6pm to finalize all
plans.

Julie reported the city is having a Fall Festival and that Vicar and his youth group are to hand out
candy at that on October 26™. Melissa inquired if PTL wanted to do the trunk or treat on the Church
steps the 31%. It was suggested to just let the Vicar have his event and if there is a lot of candy left, then
someone could pass out Halloween night. No vote was taken.

Debbie inquired if PTL was paying for all cost for the yearbooks. Melissa stated PTL had agreed
to do so. Debbie is to get bill to Anna to pay. Students can purchase 2012-2013 books from the school
office for $10.

Julie asked that a thank you be sent to the quilters for all the work they did on the quilt raffle
quilt. It was suggested by Anna that one be sent to Saved by the Cross Church of Laurie also as they gave
money. A thank you will be sent to John L Heimsoth and to Virgil and Marcele Harms too for allowing
the Helen Heimsoth money be used to purchase computers, etc. Debbie will take a group photo once
school shirts have been received so a nice thank you can be sent. Mr. Ehrich asked that the photo and
any PTL info be forwarded to him to be placed on school website.

Sheena inquired if PTL was interested in an Origami fundraiser as Abbie Clark volunteered to
host with all profits benefiting the school. It was suggested to have her set up at the Harvestfest dinner
and have books available now for anyone who wants to take orders. Sheena is to ask. Deadline would be
November 8" if that works for Abbie. She also reported her husband had inquired at Surdyke Yamaha
about having an ATV raffle. Melissa said Sherain Gray had also inquired with Lowes and Menards about
donating a grill to be raffled. Sharon then suggested having a Father Daughter and Mother Son Prom.
Julie suggested Gator Golf. Issues tabled.

Anna reported $8,173.33 was total made from the carnival/fish fry/auction event. This amount
does include Thrivent money. She stated over 300 people were fed.

Meeting adjourned with the Lord’s Prayer. Next meeting will be November 6th, 6:00 pm.
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